
  

 

  

  

Campbell School Student Council Spring Eyeglass Collection Drive  

  

Campbell School Student Council is running a spring eyeglass collection drive as part of the NJ  

Lions’ Recycle for Sight program.  We are collecting all types of eyeglasses and sunglasses.  

The eyeglasses that we are collecting may either be prescription or nonprescription for either 

children or adults.  There will be an eyeglass collection box located in the gym.  

  

  

 

  

  

The eyeglass drive will run from Monday, April 25th to Friday, May 6th.  

  

Thank You from Student Council!  


